
If you would like to volunteer in Erie’s Public Schools, we are hosting a clinic
to assist you in obtaining required clearances. To attend, please submit an
interest form by September 23. Interest Form can be found by scanning the
QR code or by going to this link: https://forms.office.com/r/mM4e1H85AW
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